
Home Learning 
All your children’s logins are in their reading record (PAL). If you need any help please 

email: bridgewater.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

 
 

Purple Mash 

 

Type: https://www.purplemash.com/sch/bridgewater-m38 into your internet 

browser to access our school’s Purple Mash platform. 
 

2Dos are set each day for your child to complete. Click on this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then you will see this screen. It is a list of all the activities that are currently 

active for your child to complete. Click on ‘Start’ for your child to begin the 

activity. 

 

  

 

e.mail:%20bridgewater.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/bridgewater-m38


Once your child has completed the To Do, they can leave a comment on their 

work by selecting ‘work’ and finding the piece of work they completed. They can 

do this by clicking on the icon that links to their recently completed piece of 

work and a comment box will appear for them to comment. 

 

 

 
 

 Here they can talk about anything they struggled with or give some feedback 

to their teacher. Their teacher can then respond with marking or some 

additional support. 

 

 

Spelling Shed 

 

Once you have entered your login details (found in your child’s PAL), click on the 

down arrow. 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Next, click ‘Web game’. 

 

   
 

When you click on ‘Play’, this week’s spellings will be available for the children to 

practise. The more your child completes, the more confident they will be with 

their year group’s spellings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TTRockstars 

 

You can find TTRockstars at www.ttrockstars.com 

This will take you to the home page where you will need to select ‘school pupil’. 

  

http://www.ttrockstars.com/


Then select student. 

 

 

 

Type in ‘Bridgewater Primary School’ and then select our school from the drop 

down list.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Your child can then type in their username and password which they will find in 

their reading PAL.  

 

 

The following page will appear where your child can play a variety of games to 

support them in recalling their times tables. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Please encourage your child to practise their times tables and year group spellings as much as possible. 



 


